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To whom it may concern,
Whether you are pro- choice or pro- life, surely you can see that late term abortions are wrong and should not be

performed in Australia. If a baby is able to survive outside the womb, surely it deserves to live. Not only is it
unjust, but the way these terminations are performed are horrific.

Sincerely,

Hannah Tuton





